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P.O. BOX 529100 MI AMI, FL 33152
.

FLORIDA POWER & LIGHT COMPANY

September 8, 1981
L-81-391

,

WITHHOLD ATTACHMENTS FROM PUBLIC DISCLOSURE

Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
gh I @ff .Attention: Mr. Darrell G. Eisenhut, Director

g'Division of Licensing
//[U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Conmission 9 4

Washington, D. C. 20555 I

Dear Mr. Eisenhut: $} **4k, '/>j , /Sg
^ %

4 , . '~

'A% CRe: St. Lucie Unit 2 9
Docket No. 50-389 A

N p'Final Safety Analysis Report- g
Request for Additional Information

4

: Attached is Florida Power & Light Company's response (copies MCD-120-1
; through MCD-120-3) to the June 25, 1981 Physical Security Licensing

Branch request for additional information. FPL will submit a revision
to the St. Lucie Plant Security Plan incorporating the attached changes
and the commitments identified in our letter dated April 24, 1981

,

(L '31-178) by March 31, 1982. T.c that time the security plan drawings s

will be updated. A separate appendix will be added to indicate current
;

commitments and specific dates of completion on security plan
components. This revision will reflect a single site security plan
and all references to St. Lucie Unit 2 construction will be deleted.
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Very truly yours,

.5-rp L
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0 \'M obert E. Uhrig 0h g, ,
%.

"

| Vice Pcesident
Advanced Systems & Technolog.

| REU/TCG/jhs

!
Mr. James P. O'Reilly, Director, Region-II (w/o attachments)cc:
Harold F. Reis, Esquire (w/o attachments)
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